
 

 

 

 

Dear First Year Optometry students, 

 

Your welcome timetable has been set up on Padlet by your lecturers. You can access the 
timetable at the below link: 

https://manchester.padlet.org/mfbx7ag5/learning-to-learn-2024-25-timetable-
fnkymd9s1qgjc525  

 

Kind regards, 

SHS Hub Team 
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